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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update August 13, 2020 

Latest Updates: 
 

• The Los Angeles County Health Officer released a Revised County Health Order on August 12, 
2020.  To view the Health Order click here, “Reopening Safer at Work and in The Community for 
Control of COVID-19 – Moving The County of Los Angeles Into Stage 3 of California Pandemic 
Resilience Roadmap Updates include: 

o Clarifying when elementary schools may seek a waiver to conduct in-person instruction in 
elementary schools for grades TK-6. 

o Updating operations to childcare facilities to specify childcare must be carried out in stable 
groups of 12 or fewer children in the same group each day, instead of 10. 

o Aligning with new guidance for Institutes of Higher Education. 
o Updating revision dates on last page, “Appendices at a Glance.” 

 
• To view all other Reopening Protocols in Los Angeles County make sure to visit, 

http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/  

• In order to provide clear communication to park users, the Los Angeles County Department of 
Parks and Recreation updated the temporary trail access sign, click here to view updated sign, 
https://sandimasca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Temporary-Traill-Access-8.5-x-11.pdf  

• Reminder: Los Angeles County Public Sanitation Districts along with Los Angeles County Public 
Works are sponsoring a Free Household Hazardous and Electronic Waste Drive-Thru Collection 
Event on Saturday, August 15, click here to view the flyer, https://sandimasca.gov/wp-
content/uploads/2020/08/HHW-Flyer-ARCADIA-2020.pdf  

• The Foothill Gold Line recently made available an Interactive Construction Map to allow residents, 
business, stakeholders living or working long the Gold Lone corridor can view: 
o Activities near them 
o Detours 
o Street/lane closures 
o Contact information and more. 

• Reminder: For the most up-to-date information on the Foothill Gold Line visit, 
https://foothillgoldline.org/  

• Dangerously hot temperatures are expected all weekend across southern California The National 
Weather Service recommends residents to:  

o Know the symptoms of heat-related illness  
o Limit outdoor activities and avoid the midday sun  
o Wear light-colored and lightweight clothing 
o Drink plenty of water and keep hydrated  
o Never leave children, the elderly, or pets in a hot vehicle 

 
• Reminder: The San Dimas Senior Center/Community Center will be operating as a cooling center 

this weekend through Wednesday, August 19 from 10 am – 6pm. 
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